
We are concerned about recent incidents at MICA in which instructors have been essentially 
silenced because their offered curriculum or teaching style were deemed offensive. Faculty are 
increasingly reluctant to teach subject matter and express views in class that might make 
some students or colleagues uncomfortable, thereby opening faculty members to complaints 
and endangering their job performance reviews. Just as disquieting, some students fear 
expressing controversial opinions or showing work to which others may object. We are 
troubled that an atmosphere of intolerance, censorship, and self-censorship is taking hold at 
our school.  Academic freedom and freedom of expression are core values that should unite all 
of us at MICA.  They are especially important to an institution such as ours that stresses and 
seeks to encourage intellectual and artistic risk-taking.      
 
We are calling, first, on the MICA community—




